COVER LETTER (To Teachers For Student Participation)

February 1, 2015
Dear Anywhere South High School Science Teacher,

As a student teacher and substitute at Anywhere South it has been my pleasure and privilege to work alongside you with the students of this school.  I now am requesting that you assist me in conducting a survey regarding students and the motivations behind their pursuance of science courses beyond the required two years. Specifically my thesis will compare various motivational factors such as prior experience in math/science courses, course offerings and sequencing in the school currently, instructional techniques and peer perceptions. For this reason I would like to survey students in both Biology and Concepts of Chemistry courses. 

The survey itself is a simple questionnaire that can be completed using scan-tron forms.  It consists of 40 questions, all multiple choice and should take participants no more than fifteen minutes to complete.  “Incentives” will be included for those who participate.  With your permission, I would like to personally come in to administer the survey on a day that is convenient for you.

Your assistance is very much appreciated.  If you have any further questions regarding the research or survey, please feel free to contact me at (630) 123-4567 or via e-mail: Janedoe@hotmail.com.  You may also contact Alandra Devall, PhD., Chair of the Institutional Review Board of Benedictine University, at 630-829-6295.  Again, thank you very much for your help

Sincerely,

Jane Doe

Benedictine Master Degree Candidate

(630) 123-4567

Janedoe@hotmail.com
